
 

 

February 21, 2023 
 
Adams County is initiating text amendments to our Development Standards and Regulations to address 
Data Center and Cryptocurrency Mining uses. The County will be hosting a series of stakeholder 
meetings (via Zoom and in-person) and online surveys with interested parties to solicit initial feedback 
and comments on potential changes. These specific stakeholder meetings are open to all interested 
parties or individiuals.  
 
We encourage you to attend our virtual meeting on Wednesday, March 15, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. 
(Mountain Standard Time). The Zoom meeting information for March 15 is provided below:  

Join Zoom Meeting – Wednesday March 15:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86797889028 

Meeting ID: 867 9788 9028 

The County is also holding an in-person stakeholder meeting on Wednesday March 15 from 5:00 
p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Adams County Government Center, Room W8101. To access the in-
person meeting follow signs around the building to the West Conference Center and enter through the 
west-side door, the room will be immediately on the left.  

Adams County Government Center 
4430 S. Adams County Parkway 
Brighton, CO 80601  
 
If you are unable to attend either of these initial stakeholder meetings, there will be numerous 
additional opportunities throughout the text amendment process to participate and submit public 
comment.   
 
To stay informed about the process please visit https://adcogov.org/development-standards-overhaul.  
Please feel free to contact me (Neagleson@adcogov.org),  Brayan Marin (Bmarin@adcogov.org), or 
Greg Dean (Gdean@adcogov.org)  if you have further questions.  

  

Respectfully, 

 

Nick Eagleson 

Senior Strategic Planner 

           Nick Eagleson


